
Dear Applicant, 

The Japanese Garden wishes to thank you for your interest in becoming a volunteer. Please fill in the 

information below and return to The Japanese Garden administration office at the addresses below. 

Someone from our volunteer training program will contact you to dicuss your interests and experience, 

and you may also call our office at the phone number listed below with any questions you may have.

Sincerely, 

The Japanese Garden Staff

Volunteer Application Form

Address

Your Contact Information Phone Email

As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate 
on the basis of disability and, upon request, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal access to its 
programs, services and activities.

City State

Date

ZIP

Docent Greeter Bonsai Care Special Events

Last Name

First Name

Please provide any experience that may be beneficial to our volunteer programs:

Please check any categories of interest:

The Japanese Garden

Mail or Email completed application to: 

6100 Woodley Ave. Van Nuys, CA 91406   •   (213) 791-0238   •   suiho-eninfo@lacity.org


